i@ Mary Potter
Hospice

With You

23 September, 2013

Wholesale Advisory Group
Electricity Authority

PO Box 10041

The Terrace

Wellington 6143

Dear Hospice Friends

Thank you for your generous donation to Mary Potter Hospice, given in memory of
John Raymond Woods.

We are keeping in touch with Henrietta, and will advise her of your contribution. Your
concern and support at this sad time will be very much appreciated.

Your donation enables us to continue all of our valuable services, free to anyone else
who may need us throughout Wellington, Porirua and Kapiti.

We would like to keep in touch with you about our important work through our
mailings from time to time — please let us know if you do not wish us to do so.

From all of us at Mary Potter Hospice, thank you again for your generosity and ongoing
friendship. Please find a receipt attached for your kind gift.

Yours sincerely

ristin Castle
Donations Administration
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